SANDOVAL COUNTY ETHICS BOARD
NOTICE OF CLOSED SESSION

The Sandoval County Ethics Board will convene in a closed session to discuss
matters subject to the attorney-client privilege pertaining to threatened or
pending litigation that the County Ethics Board may become a participant to.
The closure is pursuant to the Open Meetings Act, NMSA 1978,
§10-15-1(H)(7) at 3:00 p.m. on Tuesday, August 17, 2021, in the 3rd Floor
Conference Room, County Administration Building, 1500 Idalia Road,
Bernalillo, NM.

For more Information, call the County Attorney's Office at (505) 867-7507.

Posted August 12, 2021



